From:

Deas, Deborah

To: Richardson, Marisa

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Re: Women for America First Permit (21-0212)
Date: Monday, December 28, 2020 11:27:38 AM

Hello

FYTI. Please see email message below.

Deborah

Sent from my 1Phone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Amy K1‘eme1‘_@gmail.com>
Date: December 28, 2020 at 11:05:27 AM EST

To: "Deas, Deborah" <Deborah Deas@nps.gov>
Cc: Kylie Jane Kremer @gmail.com>, James Lyle

@yahoo.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Women for America First Permit (21-0212)

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before
clicking on links, opening attachments, or responding.

Deborah,

Just to clarify, Cindy did not have the authorization to remove Women for
America First from the permit. She was directed to change the permit date
to January 5th-7th.

| look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for all of your help in
advance.

Best,

Amy Kremer
@gmail.com

On Mon, Dec 28, 2020 at 7:59 AM Amy Kremer_((vgmail.com>

wrote:



Good Morning Deborah,

My name is Amy Kremer and | am Chairman of Women for America
First.

| am reaching out regarding our organization's permit (Women for
America First 21-0212) for January 6th (5th-7th) for Freedom Plaza and
Lincoln Memorial.

Cindy Chafian is no longer affiliated with Women for America First and
did not have the authorization to change the permits submitted.

Kylie Jane Kremer (WFAF Executive Director and Board Member)
should be the primary point of contact with James Lyle (WFAF Program
Director) as the secondary point of contact. Their contact information is
listed below and they are also both copied on this email.

Please let me know if you have any questions and if any additional
information is needed on behalf of Women for America First.

| appreciate your help and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Primary Contact:

Kylie Jane Kremer
@gmail.com

Secondary Contact:

James Lyle
.@yahoo.com

Best,

Amy Kremer
Chairman, Women for America First



